MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HOSPITAL

October 10, 2018
Re: Letter of Recommendation

| am pleased to offer this letter as a reference for the Medicus Firm. Over the years | have worked with
several recruiting firms, some successful, and others that were not. Recruiting Family Medicine and
Pediatrics can be a daunting and time-consuming task. When The Medicus Firm offered their services, |
found several attributes that led me to believe that they would be successful. They seriously engaged in
exploring and getting to know our community. They put together a portfolio of information to sell our
hospital and community to candidates. They met several members of the medical staff to gain an
understanding of what it is like to live and practice here.

Cameron Memorial Community Hospital has been seeking quality Family Medicine & Pediatric
physicians for some time and The Medicus Firm successfully presented only the most qualified and truly
interested candidates. The candidates hired by our organization were well informed of the opportunity
and our recruiting partner (Nolan Smith) ensured that we were in constant and meaningful
communications always. | couldn’t have asked for a better partner.

Physician recruitment is a timely pursuit and by hiring The Medicus Firm, | feel confident that our
opportunities are being represented in the best possible light. If you are looking for a truly professional
organization to partner with for your physician recruitment needs, | highly recommend The Medicus

Firm.

The” Best of Staffing” award winner will certainly be a part of our future recruitment efforts.

Sincerely, ,
Qosronoe Do b 0L

Connie McCabhill RN, MSA
CEO

416 E. Maumee Street
Angola, IN 46703
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